
 

 

 
 
 
 
        
  
 

Vicky Newbury  
Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel 
Derbyshire County Council 
County Hall 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3AG 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
                               14 November 2024 
Dear Ms Newbury,  
 
 
RE: Police and Crime Plan 2024-2029 
 
I am writing further to your letter of 8 November 2024 which acknowledges the Police 
and Crime Panel’s decision to support publication of my Police and Crime Plan 2024-
2029.   
 
Based on the point raised in your letter, I have further incorporated the Panel’s role in 
the ‘Transparency and Scrutiny’ section within my plan, in addition to the ‘Roles and 
Responsibilities’ section.  
 
I would like to thank the Panel for their support and consideration in this matter and look 
forward to working with them to deliver the priorities shaped by residents and victims to 
make Derbyshire a safer place, to live, work and visit.  
 
To comply with legislative requirements, I will arrange for officers within my office to 
publish a copy of this letter exchange on our respective websites at the same time.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nicolle Ndiweni-Roberts 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire  

The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall, Ripley 
Derbyshire DE5 3RS 

 
T: 0300 122 6000 
F: 0300 122 7797 

       Email: 
pccoffice@derbyshire.police.uk 

 


